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STAFF SPOTLIGHT

Isabelle Feick
Kindergarten

Chase Kaullen
First Grade

Waylon Sanders
Second Grade

Shayde Spire
Third Grade

Jan 1-3 - No School (Winter Break)
Jan 3 - Staff Development Day
Jan 4 - First Day of Third Quarter
Jan 15 - No School (MLK Jr. Day)
Jan 25 - PAT Group Connection
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PARENTS AS TEACHERS

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

JANUARY CHARACTER TRAIT

January News

PERSEVERANCE  is pushing yourself to
work through challenges and obstacles..

Mrs. Jeter

I like learning about
empathy and watching

the videos about
empathy.

I like all of the games. My
favorite is “Color our

World.” I liked learning
about kindness.

I like that we learn how
to help people and be
kind. My favorite part
is the books and my

favorite character trait
is kindness.

Hanine Meziani
Fourth Grade

I like the games that
help us to improve our
feelings and character
traits. I like the game

“Who Would Win?” My
favorite character trait

is kindness.

Adam Townsend

NOTIFICATIONS:
Spoofhound Mobile
Sign up for our texting service - link is on our district website
Radio
KNIM 97.1 FM, 1580 AM, KXCV/KRNW 90.5 FM and 88.9 AM
Television
KQ2, KCTV5, Fox 4, KSHB41
Social Media
X (Formerly Twitter) -  @EFESSpoofhounds
Facebook - Eugene Field Elementary School -Maryville, MO

You can be nice to
people and we talk

about how to be even
more nice. My favorite

character trait is
empathy.

Group Connection Event -Run and Play
Hughes Fieldhouse
Thursday, January 25th
Hughes Fieldhouse

Mrs. Jeter received a grant from the
Nodaway County Association of

Retired of School Employees that
she put towards music literature
and alternative instruments. Mrs.

Jeter puts on spectacular
Christmas concerts, doing a lot of

work behind the scenes and all
with a smile on her face!

Adam is the maintenance director
for the Maryville School District.

Adam and his maintenance team
put in quite a bit of time this fall

repairing playground surfaces and
ensuring safety of the equipment.

Students are able to enjoy both
playgrounds again thanks to their

hard work!


